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Statement from Arizona Board of Regents President Eileen Klein  

Offering Best Wishes for the New Year 

 

(Phoenix, AZ) – On behalf of the Arizona Board of Regents, we send our best wishes for a happy 
and healthy New Year. This past year has been one full of academic success, innovative 
research and a recommitment to the spirit of higher education. 
  
Our three universities are the critical bridge between our K-12 leaders of tomorrow and a 
thriving economy. We know 2014 will help build an even more vibrant foundation for learning 
and discovery. Happy New Year! 
 

# # # 

 

The Arizona Board of Regents is committed to ensuring access for qualified residents of Arizona to undergraduate and graduate 
instruction; promoting the discovery, application, and dissemination of new knowledge; extending the benefits of university 
activities to Arizona's citizens outside the university; and maximizing the benefits derived from the state's investment in 
education. For more information visit AZRegents.edu.  
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